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February 2025 

Dear Trinity Families,  

We are thankful for you! Thank you for choosing Trinity and for making Christian education a priority for your 

family. We know many of you sacrifice financially in order for your children to attend Trinity. We like to think of it as 

an investment in children and not a sacrifice. What a blessing it is to serve alongside you in educating your children. 

It is a privilege to daily share the love of Jesus with your children. 

At Trinity we practice Continuous Enrollment. Continuous Enrollment means that once a student is enrolled their 

enrollment automatically renews each year until they graduate from Trinity Lutheran School, or your family 

officially withdraws. This pertains to all students PreK through 7th grade. Continuous Enrollment saves you time, 

reduces time spent filling out online applications and creates a more seamless process.  

All Continuous Enrollment will happen online through TADS. On the morning of March 3rd, you will receive an 

email from TADs with a link to follow. This will allow you to check all information stored in TADs for your student, 

make changes and pay your registration fee. As a Continuous Enrollment family, you can receive the Early Bird 

special by following the link and paying your registration fee between March 3rd - 9th. This will give you a discount 

of $50 for each student re-enrolled. If you have a new PreK (or other grade) student, you can enroll them at this 

time with a $50 discount as well.  Registration fees will return to the full amount on March 10, 2025. Your account 

must be current for this school year, in order to hold your child’s spot in the class for next year.   

Please contact Mrs. Heidi Hagemeier in the Trinity school office (office@trinityed.org or 406-257-6716) by 

Wednesday, February 26  if you know your family will be withdrawing your child(ren) from Trinity for the 

2025-2026 school year.  

Tuition rates for the 2025-2026 school year are included in this mailing. Tuition agreements will be emailed to you 

in May. Please electronically sign and set up your account as soon as possible. Adjustments for scholarships and 

Trinity congregation member benefit will be noted on your tuition agreement. Our Trinity scholarship application 

opens March 15th and the first (current family) deadline is April 25. The ACE scholarship application is now open 

and has a hard deadline of April 15th. Your first tuition payment will be due on the date you choose in August of 

2025 and will be collected through May 2026.  

It is our pleasure to continue to serve your family for the 2025-2026 school year.  

In Christ’s Service,  

Laura A. White, Principal 


